
Dear Committee members 
 
I write to urge your support of HB 2927 whereby the popular vote for a president would decide the 
winner of the race.  I want my vote to count!  In the most recent presidential election I understand that 
the loser actually received 3,000,000 more votes than the "winner".  How can that be right!  This says to 
me that over 3,000,000 people voted but their votes didn't count!  Where else would his happen! 
 
Please support HB 2927.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Ms. Lynn O'Brien Wolfe 
9518 SW Corbett Lane 
Portland, Oregon 97219 
 
Sent from my iPad 

 


